
APPENDIX 6 

From: P F [mailto:tothecouncil@virginmedia.com]  
Sent: 09 November 2015 11:55 
To: Licensing 
Subject: Objection to premises licence application Merridale Supermarket Unit 5 
Clifton House Merridale Road 
 

As a local resident of Park ward I wish to object to the off-license application for this 
supermarket. 

I acknowledge the change in restrictions that have been made to this application 
since it last came before committee. I also support the general development which in 
retail and housing terms will help to revitalise this important gateway to the City. 

However as a resident aware that the area is a high profile area for Anti-Social 
behaviour largely fuelled by alcohol abuse. 

The area is overloaded with hostel accommodation for those who are vulnerable and 
the granting of a premises licence to Merridale Supermarket can only worsen the 
situation. 

Within a few yards of this projected off-license are at least two other licensed 
premises, three public houses and a number of restaurants who sell alcohol. 

We find it difficult to see the need for another off-license however secure the 
arrangements may be. We hope these views will be taken into consideration in your 
deliberations. 

We continue suffer from the effects of anti-social and criminal behaviour and are 
deeply concerned that the opening of another drinks outlet can only make matters 
worse for our residents whose lives are already being blighted in the manner we 
have outlined. This has come to point that people are selling up. 

PF 
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